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The Committee on Promotions is charged with examining how service as Department Chair 
should be weighed in their Committee deliberations on promotion. As part of this examination 
the Committee should review the Faculty Handbook and, if appropriate, recommend 
modifications that explicitly include language describing how service as Department Chair 
should be considered during the promotion process. 
  
The Committee should meet with current and past chairs to get their opinions on the matter. 
 
Unless the Committee members find they need more time to complete this charge effectively, 
they should report to the senate by the end of October, 2017. 
 


